From:
 SAO

 To:
 EISC

Cc: mgruben@egrubens.com; Denny Rodgers; NCOURNOY@irc.inuvialuit.com; rnewmark@egrubens.com;

<u>debbieraddi@netkaster.ca;</u> <u>Jim Stevens;</u> <u>Rhonda Batchelor;</u> <u>Sandra Lukas-Amulung;</u> <u>Rick Hoos;</u> <u>Walter Orr;</u>

Robyn McGregor; bbell@northernstrategygroup.com

Subject: Tuk To Inuvik Highway

Date:Thursday, April 22, 2010 4:08:22 PMAttachments:TukInuvik EISC April 22 2010.pdf

Dear Ms. Chalmers;

Attached please find a letter that we hope you will be able to bring forward in your discussions tomorrow.

Thank you in advance for your consideration on this!

sara

Sara Brown, P. Eng. Senior Administrative Officer Town of Inuvik

Phone: (867) 777-8608 Fax: (867) 777-8601

e-mail: sao@town.inuvik.nt.ca

www.inuvik.ca

ADL Message Filtering: Check Authenticity